Treasury Chambers,
Breat George Street,
S. W.1.

14th December, 1942.

My dear Harrod,

Many thanks for your further note about Beveridge. Our views follow the same lines as your, that the finance of the Beveridge Scheme would look much more comfortable if there was a reasonable certainty that full employment and its accompanying prosperity would mark the first five or ten years after the war. It may be so but there are difficulties in the way.

When you are up next perhaps you could spare the time to come and have a talk with me.

Yours sincerely,

Wany.

R. F. Harrod, Esq., Christchurch, OXFORD.